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Attention MBBS students newly admitted in 2020
As  per  recommendations  from  National  Medical  Commission  the  college  authority  is
planning to start your classes from early Feb, 2021. The exact date will be notified to you
in due course. We will  meet you on the first  day of the course to discuss various issues
regarding safety in the COVID situation, your conduct, dress code, study materials and so
on.. Till then please watch this website for any further communication. Those of you who will
require hostels will  be required to submit a hostel application form at the time of joining.
Allotment will strictly be on need basis, as determined by the Hostel Committee, since all
students  cannot  be  accommodated.  Those  who  wish  to  apply  for  various scholarships
should submit hardcopies now to the office of the dean.


